

Contents

- 3 NAILS
- **17 HAIR REMOVAL**
- 21 BROWS, LASHES & MAKE-UP
- 33 MASSAGE, BEAUTY & TAN
- 45 HAIR STYLING
- 55 HAIR COLOURING
- 65 CUTTING
- 67 BARBERING

MANICURE & PEDICURE

A 1 day course for beginners teaching the basics of manicure, pedicure and nail polish application techniques.

TOP FEATURES

 You will be taught basic manicure, pedicure and nail polish application techniques, with a combination of demonstration and practical time

KEY LEARNINGS

Upon completion of this course you will:

- Be able to perform a manicure, pedicure treatment and apply nail polish
- You will have an understanding of the health & safety, anatomy & physiology, client consultation and aftercare advice needed for these treatments

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- Consistent practice is required for you to perfect the skill
- 1 day 10am 4.30pm

• 9 CPD points

KIT REQUIRED

515459	Salon Services Black Foam File 240 grit	
515486	Salon Services Cleansing Spray 240ml	
515454	Salon Services 3 way shiner block	
515489	Salon Services Cuticle Oil 15ml	
153876	ASP Pedicure Cuticle Softener 118ml	
542950	ASP Manicure Hydration Lotion Sugar Cane & Vanilla 236ml	
153916	ASP Manicure Sugarcane & Bamboo Exfoliant Scrub 236ml	
515483	Salon Services Acetone Safe Manicure Bowl	
132405	Salon Services Foot File	
515479	Salon Services Cuticle Nipper	
515478	Salon Services Cuticle Pusher	
114235	Salon Services Nail Wipes 200 pack	







Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





GEL OR ACRYLIC NAILS FOR BEGINNERS (INC MANI/PEDI)

A 3 day course for beginners teaching the basics of manicure, pedicure and nail polish application techniques followed by your choice of either acrylic or hard gel.

TOP FEATURES

- You will be taught basic manicure, pedicure and nail polish application techniques, using a combination of demonstration and practical time
- You will be taught tip application, product application, maintenance and removal of your chosen system(gel or acrylic)

KEY LEARNINGS

Upon completion of this course you will:

- Be able to perform a manicure, pedicure treatment and apply nail polish
- Be able to apply, maintain and remove nail enhancement from your chosen system
- Understand the health & safety, anatomy & physiology, client consultation and aftercare advice needed for these treatments

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- · Consistent practice is required for you to perfect the skill
- 3 days 10am 4.30pm 29 CPD points

KITREQUIRED	
515420	Salon Services Gel Starter Kit- Gel Only
160111	ASP 36 Watt UV Lamp- Gel Only
515409	Salon Services Acrylic Starter Kit- Acrylic Only
119290	Salon Services Implement Kit
153876	ASP Pedicure Cuticle Softener 118ml
542950	ASP Manicure Hydration Lotion Sugar Cane & Vanilla 236ml
153916	ASP Manicure Sugarcane & Bamboo Exfoliant Scrub 236ml
515483	Salon Services Acetone Safe Manicure Bowl
132405	Salon Services Foot File



Course ref: 114499



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





GEL OR ACRYLIC NAILS FOR BEGINNERS

A 2 day course for beginners who hold a manicure certificate or for existing technicians looking to learn acrylic or hard gel application.

TOP FEATURES

 You will be taught tip application, product application, maintenance and removal of your chosen system (gel or acrylic)

KEY LEARNINGS

Upon completion of this course you will:

- Be able to apply, maintain and remove nail enhancement from your chosen system
- Understand the health & safety, anatomy & physiology, client consultation and aftercare advice needed for these treatments

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- Students are required to have previously obtained a manicure certification
- Consistent practice is required for you to perfect the skill
- 2 days 10am 4.30pm 21 CPD points

KIT REQU	IIRED
515420	Salon Services Gel Starter Kit- Gel Only
160111	ASP 36 Watt UV Lamp- Gel Only
515409	Salon Services Acrylic Starter Kit- Acrylic Only
119290	Salon Services Implement Kit
153876	ASP Pedicure Cuticle Softener 118ml
542950	ASP Manicure Hydration Lotion Sugar Cane & Vanilla 236ml
153916	ASP Manicure Sugarcane & Bamboo Exfoliant Scrub 236ml
515483	Salon Services Acetone Safe Manicure Bowl
132405	Salon Services Foot File



Course ref: 114502

INTERMEDIATE



KIT REQUIRED

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





ASP THE PROFESSIONALS ON-TREND NAIL SHAPES AND SKILLS

An intensive 2 day course for experienced nail technicians looking to take their skills to the next level in either gel or acrylic

TOP FEATURES

- You will be taught how to sculpt and apply different nail tips at intermediate level in your chosen system of either gel or acrylic
- How to achieve various on-trend nails
- How to increase your business revenue with your new found skills

KEY LEARNINGS

Upon completion of this course you will be able to:

- Apply a sculpting form, vamp and high C curve tips to create various on-trend nail shapes
- Apply pink, white & cover shades to extend nail beds, mask imperfections, ombré and perfect smile lines
- Create ballerina, Vamp, Extreme square, Almond and round shapes with perfect Apex and C curves
- Create those perfect social media images

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- Students are required to be qualified nail technicians with at least 3 months experience and able to complete a full set within 1 hour and 30 mins, please bring your relevant qualification on the day
- 2 days 10am 4.30pm
- CPD points 21

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTINUES ON THE NEXT PAGE







INTERMEDIATE KIT REQUIRED

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

🗟 salonservices



ASP THE PROFESSIONALS ON-TREND NAIL SHAPES AND SKILLS

An intensive 2 day course for experienced nail technicians looking to take their skills to the next level in either gel or acrylic

GEL OPTIC	ON KIT REQUIRED
158183	100 Assorted Vamp Tips
165628	100 Assorted No Blend High C-Curve Tips
156977	ASP New Pro Forms (250pk)
127206	ASP Signature Bonder 14ml
127208	ASP Signature Top Coat 14ml
152419	ASP In Control Clear Toz Gel
152422	ASP In Control White Toz Gel
152421	ASP In Control Transparent Pink I oz Gel
152420	ASP In Control Opaque Pink I oz Gel
167206	ASP T3 Glitter Gel Black Forest
156907	ASP Finishing Wipe
	You will also be required to bring a professional UV or LED Lamp
ACRYLIC OPTION KIT REQUIRED	
158183	100 Assorted Vamp Tips
165628	100 Assorted No Blend High C-Curve Tips
1 5 4 3 9 9	

165628	100 Assorted No Blend High C-Curve Tips
156300	ASP Extra Strength Primer
156977	ASP New Pro Forms (250pk)
541279	ASP Power Set Clear Powder 45g
199003	ASP Power Set Pink Powder 45g
199005	ASP Power Set White Powder 45g
542783	ASP Power Set Cover Tan 45g
547183	ASP Power Set Cover Pink 45g
541277	ASP Power Set Acrylic Monomer 60ml
544310	ICON Glitter Cosmic

ADDITIONAL KIT REQUIRED

Metal Cuticle Pusher and Remover, Tip Cutters, nail wipes, Antibacterial Cleansing Spray, Nail dehydrator, Nail brush, 240 grit file, 180 grit file, White Block buffer, High shine buffer, Natural nail tips, Nail Glue, Gel or acrylic Brush, Dappen Dish, Cuticle Oil



Course ref: 548116



ASP

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







LUXURY MANICURE AND PEDICURE

(INC GEL POLISH)

A 2 day course for beginners or existing nail technicians that teaches both basic & luxury manicure & pedicure treatments including ASP Signature Gel Polish

TOP FEATURES

- You will be taught how to perform both basic & luxury manicure & pedicure services, including both nail polish and ASP signature gel polish application
- You will be shown demonstrations of basic nail art designs & how to mix the colours to create custom shades for your clients

KEY LEARNINGS

Upon completion of this course you will:

- You will have in depth knowledge of health & safety, anatomy & physiology, client consultation & aftercare advise including a thorough understanding of the products
- Upon completion of this course you will have the skills required to perform both basic & luxury manicures & pedicures, apply and remove Signature Gel (including French application methods)

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other
- (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- Consistent practice is required to perfect your skill
- 2 days 10am 4.30pm
- 17 CPD points

KIT REQUIRED

KITKEQUIKED		
	156978	ASP SIG Mani Pedi Training Kit
	142266	ASP SIG mini LED lamp
	515493	Acetone 500ml
	114235	Nail Wipes (Pack of 200)



Course ref: 156849



🔀 😂 🔽 beaut 🛛

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







SIGNATURE GEL POLISH (INC MANICURE)

A 1 day course for beginners that teaches basic manicure and ASP Signature Gel Polish Application

TOP FEATURES

- You will be taught the skills required to perform a basic manicure, full application and removal of Signature Gel Polish
- You will be shown demonstrations of basic nail art designs & how to mix the colours to create custom shades for your clients

KEY LEARNINGS

Upon completion of this course you will:

- Be able to perform a basic manicure apply and remove ASP Signature Gel Polish (including French application)
- Have the knowledge of health & safety, anatomy & physiology, client consultation & aftercare advise including a thorough understanding of the products

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- Consistent practice is required to perfect your skill
- 1 day 10am 4.30pm
- 8 CPD points

KIT REQUIRED	
152090	Signature Gel Polish Kit 8
515493	Acetone 500ml
114235	Nail Wipes (Pack of 200)





KIT REQUIRED

BEGINNER

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







SIGNATURE GEL POLISH (HALF DAY)

A half day course designed for therapists that already hold a manicure certificate who want to learn the application of ASP Signature Gel Polish.

TOP FEATURES

- Full application and removal of Signature Gel Polish
- You will be shown demonstrations of basic nail art designs & how to mix the colours to create custom shades for your clients

KEY LEARNINGS

• Upon completion of this course you will have the skills required in the application and removal of Signature Gel Polish (including French application methods)

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- Students are required to have previously obtained a manicure certification. Please bring your certificate on the day
- ½ day 1.30pm 4.30pm
- 5.5 CPD points

KIT REQUIRED	
152091	Signature Gel Polish Kit 9
515493	Acetone 500ml
114235	Nail Wipes (Pack of 200)





KIT REQUIRED

INTERMEDIATE

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



A 1 day course for beginners that teaches the natural nail preparation and application of ASP Quick Dip Acrylic Powder

TOP FEATURES

- You will learn how to correctly file, shape and prepare the natural nail including cuticle care
- You will learn how to apply Quick Dip in colour, French and glitter finishes, custom blend colours and the safe removal of the product
- Demonstration of how to apply tips with ASP quick dip application

KEY LEARNINGS

Upon completion of this course you will:

- Be able to apply Quick Dip in colour, French and glitter finishes, custom blend colours and safely remove the product for natural nails.
- Understand the Health and safety, anatomy and physiology, client consultation & aftercare advise to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- Consistent practice is required to perfect your skill
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- 6 CPD hours

• 8 CPD points

KIT REQUIRED	
165781	ASP Quick Dip Starter Kit
152248	ASP WOW It's Dry Top Coat
515486	SS Cleansing Spray 240ml
515459	SS Black Foam File 240g
515450	SS White Block 240g
515454	SS 3 Way Shiner Block
116459	ASP Soak Off Gel Remover Tool
515458	SS Black Foam File 100/180g
116026	SS Dual Ended Birchwood Stick
114235	SS Nail Wipes (Pack of 200)
515493	SS Acetone 500ml
515488	SS White Nail Brush







Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





(HALF DAY)

A half day course designed for therapists that already hold a manicure certificate who want to learn the application of ASP Quick Dip Acrylic Powder.

TOP FEATURES

- Application of ASP Quick Dip Acrylic Powder
- Demonstration of how to apply tips with ASP quick dip application

KEY LEARNINGS

 Upon completion of this course you will be able to apply Quick Dip in colour, French and glitter finishes, custom blend colours and the safe removal of the product

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- Students are required to have previously obtained a manicure certification. Please bring your certificate on the day
- ½ day 1.30pm 5pm
- 3.5 CPD hours

• 4 CPD points

KIT REQUIRE	D
165781	ASP Quick Dip Starter Kit
152248	ASP WOW It's Dry Top Coat
515486	SS Cleansing Spray 240ml
515459	SS Black Foam File 240g
515450	SS White Block 240g
515454	SS 3 Way Shiner Block
116459	ASP Soak Off Gel Remover Tool
515458	SS Black Foam File 100/180g
116026	SS Dual Ended Birchwood Stick
114235	SS Nail Wipes (Pack of 200)
515493	SS Acetone 500ml
515488	SS White Nail Brush





£45/€55



Accredited by:

Training provided by:

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





101 TRANSLATION

Class for experienced gel polish users wishing to convert to Gelish or those with a minimum manicure certification. During this course you'll gain basic Gelish product knowledge and application skills.

TOP FEATURES

- Perfect nail preparation, one colour and French application
- Demonstration of brush-on gel techniques and application
- Product knowledge and correct product usage

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to prepare the nails and one colour and French application
- Full understanding of the products and techniques required
- Maintenance, removal and troubleshooting

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- Students are required to have previously obtained a manicure certification
- 1 day 10am 4pm

KIT REQUIRED	
124431	Gelish Student Kit
119899	Salon Services Nail Foil Wraps
515478	Salon Services Cuticle Pusher
515479	Salon Services Cuticle Nipper
544059	Gelish LED Lamp 18g or
144128	Gelish LED 5-45 Lamp



Course ref: 117891 **£90/€110**



Training provided by: HARMONY

INTERMEDIATE KIT REQUIRED





Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



GELLUX GEL POLISH

Goodbye to manicures that take hours and quite frankly don't last the distance. Hello to luxury at your fingertips - polish that stays so perfect it's like a luxury manicure every day! Learn how to increase your business with the latest gel polish trend - Gellux 30 second gel polish. Ideal for the beginner. Now includes custom colour blending and seasonal trend techniques.

TOP FEATURES

- Gellux gel polish for fingers, toes and French manicure.
- Custom colour blending and seasonal trend technique (simple nail art).
- Correct preparation and application
- Aftercare, maintenance and removal.
- Salon hygiene, sanitation/health and safety.
- Client consultation, contra-indications and client care.

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of the Gellux brand and its products for Gel Polish
- The skills and knowledge required to successfully perform a Gel Polish treatment
- Health and safety knowledge specific to Gel Polish, aftercare advice for the client and troubleshooting

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- 7 CPD hours
- 7 CPD points

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details





Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







OPI GEL COLOR

Gel Color by OPI offers shine intense colours that are cured in 30 seconds An excellent true 100% gel system that allows trained manicurist to offer a complete colour service giving clients weeks of glossy OPI colour.

TOP FEATURES

- Preparation of natural nails prior to the application of OPI Gel Color
- Application and removal of OPI gel color(including French)
- Retail Suggestions for maintenance and aftercare

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to successfully perform an OPI Gel color treatment
- Health and safety knowledge, aftercare advice for the client and troubleshooting
- Hints and tips on retailing to your clients

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- All products will be provided on the day
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a manicure certification. Please bring along your certificate on the day
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- ½ day 10am 1pm

Course ref: 542109

£50/€60 Accredited by: Tra

Training provided by: $\mathbf{0}{\cdot}\mathbf{P}{\cdot}\mathbf{I}$

INTERMEDIATE

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







OPI DESIGN WITH GEL COLOR

Nail art is becoming ever popular and more and more advanced techniques are being created. This course will offer simple but effective techniques that are continuing to grow in the nail industry

TOP FEATURES

- Learn a minimum of 5 designs including freehand and current trends
- Correct use of tools
- learn and gain experience about the current Insta nail designs that are #trending

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to offer your clients the current on trend looks
- Health and safety knowledge, aftercare advice for the client and troubleshooting
- Hints and tips on retailing to your clients

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- You will be required to bring Nail Art brushes and dotting tools, all other products will be provided on the day
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a manicure certification. Please bring along your certificate on the day
- Students should arrive with natural nails, free from nail extensions and product
- 1/2 day 2pm 5pm



Course ref: 544534

£50/€60 Accredited by:

Training provided by: $0 \cdot P \cdot I$



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





WARM WAXING

Warm waxing is one of the most popular salon treatments all year round, giving your business an excellent regular income. This course covers all areas of face and body waxing using the pot and spatula system.

TOP FEATURES

- Review and demonstrations of warm waxing techniques
- Overview of products and equipment
- Anatomy and physiology of the skin and hair
- Aftercare advice

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to complete a warm wax treatment on various areas of the body
- Greater understanding of the essential theory and aftercare treatment, essential for an effective client experience
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive with a minimum of 2cm hair growth
- 1 day 10am 4pm



Course ref: 114504

£100/€120

Accredited by:

Training provided by:

The Nail & Beauty Training Academy



EXAM

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



INTIMATE WAXING

Intimate Waxing is aimed at experienced beauty therapists with prior knowledge of waxing. This course is for therapists who want to move on to and specialize in intimate waxing – i.e. Brazilian and Hollywood styles using the hot wax method.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of practical application, removal and use of hot wax
- Overview of products
- Anatomy and physiology of the hair and skin
- Client consultation techniques and contraindications
- Aftercare advice

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to complete a specialised intimate hot wax treatment
- Greater understanding of the theory and aftercare treatment for an effective client experience
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently
- Consistent practice is required for you to perfect the skill

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students should arrive with a minimum of 2cm hair growth
- Students are required to have previously attended the Warm Wax course or have professional experience
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 6 CPD hours



Course ref: 114508

£110/€130

Accredited by: beauty habia Training provided by: ▲towergate health & beauty

The Nail & **Beauty Training** Academy



FXAM



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447



salonsystem () JUST WAX WARM WAXING

This course is essential for beginners and those wishing to refresh their knowledge or improve proficiency. The emphasis is placed on acquiring practical competence in Salon System's Just Wax warm and hot wax techniques combined with the essential theoretical knowledge.

TOP FEATURES

- Waxing procedure for full legs underarm, bikini, upper lip and eyebrows
- Unique speed waxing techniques- half leg in 4 minutes
- Nasal and ear techniques using multiflex wax
- Business model for more efficient treatments with advise on how to promote and market treatments

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of the Just Wax brand and its products for warm and hot waxing
- The skills and knowledge required to successfully perform a warm waxing treatment using the strip and spatula waxing along with hot wax techniques
- Health and safety knowledge specific to waxing, aftercare advice for the client and troubleshooting

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students should grow their body hair for practice during the course (minimum of 3-5mm for underarm waxing) and are advised to avoid all heat treatments 24hrs prior
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- 7 CPD hours
- 7 CPD points





Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





salonsystem (f) JUST WAX INTIMATE WAXING

This is a professional waxing course for skilled waxing technicians who want to master the art of the much sought after and fashionable Hollywood and Brazilian waxing techniques. Emphasis is placed on hot waxing skills including Salon System's unique Just Wax Multiflex waxing technique.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of the intimate hot waxing procedure for underarm, nasal waxing and 6 unique bikini styles including Brazilian & Hollywood techniques
- Troubleshooting, promotional and marketing advice
- Client consultation techniques, contraindications and correct client positioning

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of the Just Wax brand and its products for intimate waxing
- The skills and knowledge required to successfully perform an intimate waxing treatment using hot wax skills
- Health and safety knowledge specific to waxing, aftercare advice for the client and troubleshooting

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Models and students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students are required to work on each other for the less intimate areas of the body in the morning
- Models are required from 12pm for Brazilian and Hollywood waxing techniques
- Students and models should grow their body hair for practice during the course (minimum of 3-5mm for underarm waxing) and are advised to avoid all heat treatments 24hrs prior
- Students are required to have a certificate in waxing
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 6 CPD hours
- 6 CPD points





INTERMEDIATE



FXAM

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





THREADING

Threading is a highly popular technique for hair removal as it doesn't require application of any products to the skin. Mastering this ancient art can give you a quick and simple alternative method of eyebrow and facial hair removal.

TOP FEATURES

- Practice and demonstrations of the threading technique
- Anatomy and physiology of the hair and skin
- Client consultation techniques and contraindications

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of the practical application and supporting theory surrounding threading
- The skills and knowledge required to complete this treatment confidently and safely
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently
- Consistent practice is required for you to perfect the skill

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive wearing minimal make-up and with at least 3mm of facial hair
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 6 CPD hours
- 6 CPD points



Course ref: 115128

£110/€130

REGINNER

becutydire⊂i Accredited by: ▲towergate health & beauty habia Training provided by:

FXAM

The Nail & Beauty Training Academy

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



LASH & BROW DESIGN

This course will show you how to correctly design, map, perfect the perfect brow and how to tint eyelashes to enhance the brow. On this course we will show you how to consult with your client, mix colours to enhance skin tone and the use of hot wax

TOP FEATURES

- Demonstrations of hair removal techniques to effectively design and define eyebrows according to your clients unique face shape.
- Lash and brow tinting, brow waxing, shaping and lightening practical's

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of different hair removal techniques
- The skills and knowledge required to map, tint and shape brows
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- A patch test must be preformed at least 48hrs prior to attending the course. Please use the kit purchased to perform your patch test
- 10am 4pm

KIT REQUIRED	
152878	PBS Tint Starter Kit



Course ref: 542112

£110/€130

BEGINNER



Training provided by:

FXAM

KIT PEQUIPER

The Nail & Beauty Training Academy



🗟 salonservices

salonsystem í

LASHCURL, LASHLIFT & LASH TINTING

Master these simple techniques that offer a daily alternative to wearing mascara and using mechanical eyelash curlers. Lashcurl: A simple, safe and effective way to enhance the appearance of the eye, giving an instant curl to the natural lashes. Lashlift: Lashes are lifted right from the root using a unique silicone curler to create the illusion of length and volume. Lash/Brow tinting: A popular salon treatment to enhance and define lashes and brows.

TOP FFATURFS

- Lashcurl/Lashlift treatment procedures including the lift and tint combined technique
- Eyelash and Brow tinting procedures using colour guides
- Troubleshooting, promotional and marketing advice
- Client consultation, contra-indications and client care

KEY LEARNINGS

- Understanding of the procedure and products for the lashcurl, lashlift and lash/brow tinting treatments
- The skills and knowledge required to successfully perform these treatments
- Health and safety knowledge, aftercare advice for the client and troubleshooting

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- A patch test must be performed at least 48hrs before attending the course
- Students are required to arrive wearing minimal eye make-up and no waterproof mascara or eyelash extensions
- Students will need to remove contact lenses so should make provisions for this
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- 7 CPD hours
- 7 CPD points









В BEGINNER FXAN

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



🗟 salvbeautv



salonsystem 🕡

MARVELASH EYELASH EXTENSIONS

Salon System's Marvelash technique teaches students how to thicken and lengthen lashes, offering immediate results that will last for up to 2 months. The course is suitable for the complete beginner or for those wishing to update their skills.

TOP FEATURES

- Marvelash treatment, express procedure, maintenance, rebalance and safe removal
- Troubleshooting, promotional and marketing advice
- Client consultation, contra-indications and client care

KEY LEARNINGS

- Understanding of the Marvelash brand and its products for semi-permanent eyelash extensions
- The skills and knowledge to successfully perform the treatments
- Health and safety knowledge, aftercare advice for the client and troubleshooting

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students should arrive wearing minimal eye make-up and no waterproof mascara
- Students are to remove any existing eyelash extensions they may have prior to the course
- Students will need to remove contact lenses so should make provisions for this
- This is quite an intensive treatment which requires long periods of concentration, if you have poor eyesight you may find this course quite difficult
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- 7 CPD hours
- 7 CPD points

KIT REQUIRED 544633 Salon System Marvelash Kit





£164/£195



ning provided by: traini



Training provided by:



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





salonsystem 🕡

MARVELBROW SCULPT, COLOUR & CORRECT

Marvelbrow is a unique system that corrects unruly, over-tweezed, greying and misshapen brows. The concept combines a scientific approach to brow shaping with treatments to sculpt, define and thicken for a more natural, youthful appearance

TOP FEATURES

- Corrective brow shaping techniques 6 methods to sculpt, define and thicken the brows
- Techniques in tinting, waxing, threading, trimming, tweezing and sculpting the perfect brow
- Creative colour palette application
- Client maintenance and home care

KEY LEARNINGS

- Understanding of the Marvelbrow procedure and products
- The skills and knowledge required to successfully perform this treatment
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- A patch test must be performed at least 48hrs prior to attending the course
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- Please note: This course will demonstrate how to wax and thread the eyebrow area only. It is not intended to teach these methods on any other part of the body and you will not receive a certificate to say you are qualified in waxing or threading techniques
- 7 CPD hours
- 7 CPD points

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details











.

ining solutions



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





LASH LIFT, CURL & TINT

The Lash Lift salon treatment is designed to enhance natural lashes by making them appear longer and thicker. The treatment gives instant results that last up to 8 weeks and lifts lashes from the root.

TOP FEATURES

- Learn how to create lash lift styles with different sized wands using Lash FX unique lash curling wands with J or C curl results.
- Eyelash tinting to further enhance your clients lashes

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of lash lift techniques, aftercare and maintenance
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently
- Review of the anatomy and physiology of lashes
- The skills and knowledge required to perform the treatment

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- A placebo will be used on this course. This does not affect the quality of the training
- Students are required to arrive wearing minimal makeup and no eyelash extensions
- Students will be required to concentrate for long periods of time, if you normally wear glasses bring these with you
- 1 day 9.30am 5pm
- 10 CPD points



Course ref: 542106

£140/€165



Training provided by: THE EYELASH DESIGN



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







INDIVIDUAL EYELASH EXTENSIONS

This course will teach you everything you need to know about the application of individual eyelash extensions, using different techniques and lash types, suitable for complete beginners or those wishing to update their skills.

TOP FEATURES

- Become a true lash expert by learning two different techniques using soft mink and individual lashes
- Learn how to map the eye shape to create the desired look
- You will be taught how to adapt the treatment to create different effects

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of individual eyelash extension
- How to apply lashes in an effective and uniform way using the correct lengths
- Health and safety, client consultations. Aftercare, maintenance and retail opportunities
- Skills and knowledge to perform the treatment successfully



ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students are required to arrive wearing minimal makeup and no eyelash extensions
- Students will be required to concentrate for long periods of time, if you normally wear glasses bring these with you
- 1 day 9.30am 5pm
- 10 CPD points

Course ref: 148117





Training provided by: EYELASH DESIGN

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







RUSSIAN EYELASH EXTENSIONS

This course will teach you the application of Russian Eyelash Extensions or otherwise known as the Multi-lash technique.

TOP FEATURES

- Become a true lash expert by learning the highly popular Russian layering eyelash extension technique
- Learn how to hand make lash fans to create a variety of different looks and styles
- Learn how to map the eye shape to create the desired look

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of Russian eyelash extension
- Learn about the Lash FX brand and the products available
- Understand health and safety, consultations, aftercare, maintenance and retail opportunities
- Skills and knowledge to perform the treatment successfully

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students need to hold a certificate or qualification in Individual Eyelash Extensions prior to joining this course.
- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students are required to arrive wearing minimal makeup and no eyelash extensions
- Students will be required to concentrate for long periods of time, if you normally wear glasses bring these with you
- I day 9.30am 5pm
- I0 CPD points



Course ref: 548196



Training provided by: EYELASH DESIGN

INTERMEDIATE

EXAM

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







HI BROW PROFESSIONAL

This course is designed to give new and experienced technicians the skills to perform a specialised Hi Brow treatment. The HI Brow Treatment includes shaping, coloring and styling to create the perfect brow for your client.

TOP FEATURES

- Learn 7 different brow styling techniques to deliver the perfect eyebrow treatment
- You will be taught how to wax, shape, tint, measure, trim, tweeze and thread
- Understanding of face and brow shapes
- Brow mapping to ensure symmetry

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of maintenance, aftercare, client care and health and safety
- Skills and knowledge to perform the treatment successfully

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- An placebo tint is used on this course. This will not affect the quality of training
- Students are required to arrive wearing minimal makeup and no eyelash extensions
- Students will be required to concentrate for long periods of time, if you normally wear glasses bring these with you
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 10 CPD points



Course ref: 130308

£140/€165



Training provided by: <u>EYELASH DESIGN</u>

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







BROW LAMINATION

This course is designed to give new and experienced technicians the skills to perform a specialized and brand new brow treatment! Brow lamination realigns brow hairs into a new shape adding fullness and definition which can last up to 2 months.

TOP FEATURES

- Learn this new treatment to realign brow hairs into a new shape
- Learn how to lift and straighten the brows to create defined and dense brows
- Understanding of face and brow shapes
- Brow mapping to ensure symmetry

KEY LEARNINGS

- Skills and knowledge to perform the treatment successfully
- Full understanding of maintenance, aftercare, client care and health and safety
- Providing brows suitable to the clients facial contours

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age.
- Placebo tint may be used on this course due to patch test regulations.
- Students are required to arrive wearing minimal makeup.
- Students will be required to concentrate for long periods of time, if you normally wear glasses bring these with you.
- I day 10am 4pm



Course ref: 548197

£160/€190



Training provided by: EYELASH DESIGN



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







MICROBLADING

Microblading creates the perfect brow by applying semi-permanent colour with an incredibly fine, sterile blade. Tiny hair stokes are delicately drawn on the brow area with the blade to create perfectly shaped, long lasting brows that can last up to 18 months.

TOP FEATURES

- Become a true brow expert by learning the highly popular Microblading treatment.
- Learn how to create new brow shapes and styles using curved hair strokes which mimic real hair in thickness and direction of growth.
- Each hair is individually drawn by hand, allowing you to create bespoke brows for your client.

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of the Microblading treatment and products.
- Gain full knowledge on brow mapping, styling and complete colour theory.
- Understand health and safety, consultations, aftercare, maintenance and retail opportunities
- Skills and knowledge to perform the treatment successfully and effectively.
- Gain confidence performing the treatment under the observation of skilled microblading trainers.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students need to hold a certificate or qualification in Hi Brow or other brow training prior to joining this course.
- You will receive a link via email to complete some precourse work
- Price includes the Microblading Kit worth £800 With enough product for up to 40 treatments
- After the course you will be required to carry out 8 case studies to be assessed before receiving your certificate
- Students are required to bring a model on the second day at 1pm.
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students will be required to concentrate for long periods of time, if you normally wear glasses bring these with you
- 2 days 9.30am 5.30pm
- 14 CPD points



Course ref: 548111

£1666/€1950



Training provided by: EYELASH DESIGN



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



KATE HUGHES | hair and makeup artist

INTRODUCTION TO MAKE-UP WORKSHOP

This 1 day taster into the world of make-up artistry will give you an understanding of basic make-up application along with helpful hints and tricks.

TOP FEATURES

- Step-by-step application of basic professional make-up
- Over the duration of the course you will cover
 Skin: Skin products and preparation. Concealer, blusher and bronzing techniques

Eyes: Application of brow, eye-shadow and mascara products and lash curling

Lips: Lip liner and lipstick application

KEY LEARNINGS

- Understanding of professional make-up application, hints and tricks through demonstrations and practical methods
- Hands-on experience with the guidance of an experienced working, professional make-up artist
- Continuous practice and further training is required for you to perfect your artistry

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Models should arrive at 1.30pm until 4pm
- Models and students must be at least 16 years of age
 Demo model is required 10.30 12.30 for the educator
- (hosting store to arrange)1 day 10am 4pm

KIT REQUIRED

118397	Cosmetic Brush Set
118396	Eyelash Curlers
544407	Beauty Blender
	Make-Up Primer Moisturiser Cream Foundation Powder Blush Concealer Bronzer Loose Powder Selection of Eye Shadows (min 2) Mascara Lipstick/Lip Gloss/Lip pencil



Course ref: 116305

£120/€140

Accredited by:

Training provided by: Kate Hughes



You can purchase make-up from any professional brand we recommend Bodyography

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



ANATOMY & PHYSIOLOGY

This session is an introduction to your online anatomy and physiology course. The educator will introduce you to the course, issue your workbook and answer any questions you may have

TOP FEATURES

- Learn at your own pace attend a short course to aid your understanding of anatomy and physiology and receive advice on how to complete your workbook
- The anatomy and physiology workbook breaks down the different systems of the human body into easy-to-follow, bite-size chunks so you can understand the body
- With plenty of space for you to fill in your answers and make notes, each section is followed by a Q&A section that is completed by the student, once all sections are completed they are then submitted online for marking

KEY LEARNINGS

• You will receive a recognised certificate on successful completion of this course

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students will have the opportunity to complete the course in their own time via email
- This course requires 3 hours attendance then up to 3 months to complete
- ½ day 10am 1pm introduction followed by up to 20 hours online to be completed within 3 months
- Whilst working through this you may book on any of our massage or hot stone courses
- Workbook is included in the cost of this course



Course ref: 542113



Accredited by: A towergate health & beauty Training provided by:

The Nail & Beauty Training Academy



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 n the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

Salonservices

INDIAN HEAD MASSAGE

A popular treatment to add to your portfolio that is ideal for salons or freelance therapists. During the course you'll learn the art of giving a true luxury head and face massage.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of Indian head massage techniques and products
- History and benefits of Indian head massage
- Anatomy and physiology (head, neck and shoulders)
- Client consultation techniques and aftercare advice

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of the origins, history and key benefits of this Ayurveda treatment
- The skills and knowledge required to safely and confidently perform a luxury Indian head massage to a high standard
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should be fit and healthy
- Students are required to have previously obtained an A&P qualification or be currently working through our course
- 1 day 10am 4pm



Course ref: 115095

£120/€140



Training provided by:

The Nail & Beauty Training Academy

EXAM

CERTIFICATION

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



SWEDISH BODY MASSAGE

You will learn massage movements and how to apply them enabling you to complete a full body massage.

TOP FEATURES

- Demonstration and review of effective massage techniques and routines
- Overview of products
- Client consultation techniques, aftercare and contraindications

KEY LEARNINGS

- Key theoretical knowledge behind the Swedish body massage technique
- The skills and knowledge required to safely and confidently perform a tailored Swedish body massage
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should be fit and healthy
- Students are required to have previously obtained an A&P qualification or be currently working through our course
- 1 day 10am 4pm



Course ref: 145224

£110/€130

Accredited by:

Training provided by:

The Nail & Beauty Training Academy

EXAM CERTIFICATION

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



HOT STONE MASSAGE

A great course to follow on from massage, allowing therapists to incorporate the use of hot stones to take the massage routine to another level.

TOP FFATURFS

- Review of the techniques and strokes used in hot stone massage
- The history and various styles of hot stone massage
- Setting up and cleaning the hot stone massage station
- The effects of hot and cold temperatures on the body

KFY LFARNINGS

- In depth knowledge of the ancient healing art of hot stone massage techniques
- The skills and knowledge required to perform a hot stone massage
- · Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should be fit and healthy
- Students are required to have previously obtained an A&P qualification and massage certification
- 1 day 10am 4pm



Course ref: 145223

£120/€140

beautval Accredited by: ▲towergate health & beauty Training provided by:

The Nail & **Beauty Training** Academy

KIT REQUIRED



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447



🛾 salvbeautv


FACIAL

A must for any beauty therapist, you will learn about different skin types, how to cleanse, tone, moisturise and apply the correct mask, and how to carry out a facial massage.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of products and facial routines
- Anatomy and physiology (head, neck and shoulders)
- Skin analysis, including consultation techniques and aftercare advice

KFY LFARNINGS

- The knowledge and understanding to analyse skin types
- The skills and knowledge required to create a tailored facial treatment for your clients
- · Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive wearing no make-up
- 1 day 10am 4pm



Course ref: 115113

£100/€120

Accredited by: ▲towergate health & beauty Training provided by:

The Nail & **Beauty Training** Academy



CERTIFICATION

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447



🖀 salvbeautv





SIENNA X SKINCARE

The Sienna X facial course has been developed to meet the needs of complete beginners and those therapist looking to refresh their facial skills.

TOP FEATURES

- Introduction to Sienna X Skincare Products
- Learn the Sienna X signature facial treatment
- Facial extractions demonstration and practical

KEY LEARNINGS

- You will be introduced to the range of facials you are able to perform with the skincare capsule collection
- Introduction to facial movements and routines
- Facial Consultation overview with knowledge of contra indications and contra actions

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Prior to your course you will be required to complete an online theory module, which will take up to 90 mins to complete
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should arrive wearing no make-up
- Students will receive a goody bag on the day
- 1 day 10am 4pm



Course ref: 548115





Training provided by:

FXAM



This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details





MICRODERMABRASION

Microdermabrasion is a non-surgical method of skin rejuvenation using mechanical exfoliation, offering a pain-free alternative to skin peels.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of the microdermabrasion equipment and how it helps improve skin conditions such as blackheads, whiteheads, age spots and common conditions such as oily, dry and combination skin types
- Demonstrations and the opportunity to practice on each other

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of how microdermabrasion works
- The skills and knowledge required to complete a tailored treatment for various skin types
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a facial certification
- We use and provide for use on the day the PMD microdermabrasion device which you can view on our website
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 4 CPD hours



Course ref: 145222



Accredited by: A towergate health & beauty Training provided by:

The Nail & Beauty Training Academy



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



DERMAPLANING

Dermaplaning is the removal of dead skin cells and the vellus hair to improve the appearance of fine lines and wrinkles instantly revealing brighter more youthful looking skin.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of the Dermaplaning technique
- Demonstrations and the opportunity to practice on each other
- Client Consultations and aftercare advise

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of how Dermaplaning works
- The skills and knowledge required to complete a tailored treatment for various skin types
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other and bring a model to get the most out of the course
- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a Beauty NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1 day 10am 4pm



Course ref: 548117

£350/€410

Accredited by: beauty direct

Training provided by: Academy

EXAM CERTIFICATION

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







TANTRUTH[®] ULTIMATE SPRAY TANNING & BODY CONTOURING

This course is perfect for a beginner or an industry professional wishing to add tanning to their existing services, plus learn the on-trend body contouring technique.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of spray tanning techniques including body sculpting
- Retailing and marketing advice
- Client consultation techniques and pre and post treatment advice

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to complete a full body spray including contouring and shading
- Full understanding of the Tantruth brand
- Advice on how to maximise your earning power by hosting your own tanning party package

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students should arrive wearing minimal make-up
- 1 day 10am-5pm
- 7 CPD hours
- 7 CPD points



Course ref: 542114

£100/€120



Training provided by: training solution



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







SIENNA X LEVEL 1 PROFESSIONAL SPRAY TANNING COURSE

The Sienna X Level 1 course has been developed to meet the needs of complete beginners and those looking to refresh their spray tanning skills.

TOP FEATURES

- Learn from the industry leaders with their bespoke routine to ensure a quick yet profitable application
- Learn more about developing and taking your spray tan business to the next level
- Equipment overview, including the maintenance and cleaning of spray equipment

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to carry out a spray tan & the importance of the client consultation process
- Advice on how to create a successful spray tan business
- Understanding of the tanning industry and the Sienna X brand

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students should exfoliate and remove any unwanted hair 24 hours prior
- No moisturisers or deodorant should be applied to the skin before the session
- Please bring loose, dark clothing
- CPD points 13
- CPD hours 0
- 1 day 10:30am-16:00pm



FXAM

Course ref: 160434



BEGINNER





CERTIFICATION

PROFESSION

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



WHITE tO BROWN. WHITE TO BROWN PROFESSIONAL SPRAY TANNING

A Fun, informative and interactive spray tanning course that will give you all the techniques and advice required for a professional treatment and the perfect spray tan.

TOP FEATURES

- An engaging beginner friendly course
- Train with the industry specialists for the perfect treatment with step-by-step advice
- Equipment overview, including the maintenance and cleaning of spray equipment

KEY LEARNINGS

- Mix of theory and practical
- Client consultation, health & safety and full product overview
- Marketing advice, professional business set-up and treatment recommendations

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students are required to work on each other (or bring a model if they are the only student)
- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- Students should exfoliate and remove any unwanted hair 24hrs prior. No moisturisers or deodorant should be applied to the skin before the session
- ½ day 10.30am 2.30pm
- Sunday courses run from 1pm 5pm
- 4 CPD hours
- 4 CPD points"



Course ref: 115140 £50/€60

Accredited by: habia

Training provided by: WHITE to BROWN

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447



salvbeauty





EAR PIERCING

An informative and interactive course to provide you with the information and skills needed to offer your clients an ear piercing service using the Caflon system.

TOP FEATURES

- Overview of products used on the course
- Explanation of the ear piercing process and the laws surrounding ear piercing
- Practical session to develop skills

KEY LEARNINGS

- A complete understanding of the Caflon system
- Completion of a piercing on your model to obtain a Caflon qualification in ear piercing

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Model needed 1hr after the course commences
- Piercing on the ear lobe only
- Students and models must be at least 16 years of age
- If you arrive any later than 15 minutes after the course start time you will not be able to attend the course
- Failure to bring a model will mean the trainer is unable to issue a certificate as no practical has been completed
- 2hrs course times vary, check at time of booking
- Please note: We advise that you contact your local council before booking this course to discuss licensing expectations and fees as this varies across council areas

KIT REQUIRED	
294001	Caflon Piercing Starter Kit



Course ref: 991824



Accredited by:

Training provided by:





EXAM

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







BaByliss PRO BABYLISS PRO DISCOVERY

Discover the Babyliss PRO portfolio of styling tools, their performance, endless styling and dressing techniques

TOP FEATURES

- Demonstrations of the Babyliss PRO essential styling techniques
- Explore the portfolio of tools to increase your knowledge and styling skills
- Demonstrations and practical time creating 3 on-trend looks

KEY I FARNINGS

- Discover the essential Babyliss PRO styling techniques and how to transform them into key on-trend looks
- Understand which tools are needed and how they are used to create key Babyliss PRO looks
- Improve your confidence, styling techniques and dressing skills

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be a minimum of 16 years of age
- Students will be required to bring their own tool kit consisting of hairdryer, sectioning clips, tail comb and a selection of brushes
- Training heads and all other products will be provided on the day
- Course prices includes £20/€20 off Babyliss Pro product on the day
- 1/2 Day 9.30am 12.30pm



Course ref: 548108

£40/€50

Accredited by:

Training provided by: **BaByliss** PR

B REGINNER CERTIE CATION

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

Se Salonservices

Se salybeauty



BaByliss PRO STYLIST TOOLS BABYLISS PRO SEASONAL TRENDS

Be ready for the latest styling trends, inspired by looks from the fashion Runways and Red Carpet events of the season

TOP FEATURES

- Master the Babyliss PRO styling techniques and improve your knowledge of the portfolio of styling tools
- Learn how to adapt the latest looks from the Runway and Red Carpet, to give your clients the key must wear styles
- Demonstrations and practical time creating 3 on-trend looks

KEY LEARNINGS

- Return to your clients with inspiration and confidence to offer the new key looks for the season
- Discover the all important finishing and dressing techniques required to create on-trend looks
- How adding extra styling services can help to grow your business

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be a minimum of 16 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained or be working towards a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- Students will be required to bring their own tool kit consisting of hairdryer, sectioning clips, tail comb and a selection of brushes
- Training heads and all other products will be provided on the day
- Course prices includes £20/€20 off Babyliss Pro product on the day
- 1/2 Day 1.30pm-4.30pm



Course ref: 548109

£40/€50

Accredited by:

Training provided by: **BaByliss** PRC



.

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

Salonservices



BaByliss PRO STYLIST TOOLS BABYLISS PRO OCCASIONAL STYLING

Learn the latest inspirational on-trend up-styling looks for your clients covering looks suitable for any event from a glamourous awards ceremony right through to the current on-trend wedding look

TOP FEATURES

- Master the latest polished, textured and glamorous upstyling looks
- Explore new styling and dressing techniques
- Demonstrations and practical time creating 4 on-trend looks

KEY LEARNINGS

- Return to your clients with inspiration and confidence to offer the new key up-styling looks for the season
- Understand how to adapt each technique to give your clients the key must wear up-styles for the season
- Learn the essentials of preparation to form the foundation and longevity to your look

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be a minimum of 16 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained or be working towards a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- Students will be required to bring their own tool kit consisting of hairdryer, sectioning clips, tail comb and a selection of brushes
- Students may bring a model otherwise Training heads and all other products will be provided on the day
- Course prices includes £20/€20 off Babyliss Pro product on the day
- 10.00am-4.00pm



Course ref: 548110

£80/€95

Accredited by:

Training provided by: **BaByliss** PRO

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

Salonservices Salonservices



IN HAIR

PROACADEMY (

CURLS & WAVES HAIR DOWN STYLING

Learn how to create perfect waves, curls and movement for those 'hair down' moments

TOP FEATURES

- Demonstrations and practical time of 4 different techniques using wands, Tongs and Irons
- Product recommendations, preparation, aftercare advice and price guidance
- Hair and scalp analysis, including consultation techniques and contraindications

KEY LEARNINGS

- The core skills required to style the hair using various methods
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students may bring their own model if preferred, otherwise a training head will be provided
- Models should arrive at 2:30pm and should have shoulder length hair
- Please bring you hairdressing kit with you including the following, hairdryer, brushes and sectioning clips
- Students and models must be at least 18 years of age
- 1 day 10am 4.30pm
- 4 CPD hours

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details



Course ref: 548118



Accredited by: PROFESSIONAL Training provided by: training solutions





Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

Selonservices







BLOW-DRYING SKILLS WORKSHOP

Learn how to create big bouncy blowout looks that your clients want. Focus on creating volume, curls, discuss product application, and specific techniques to get the look and make it last.

TOP FFATURFS

- Demonstrations on various blow-drying and styling techniques, including the use of tongs and straighteners and the big bouncy blowout look
- Product recommendations, aftercare advice and price guidance
- Hair and scalp analysis, including consultation techniques and contraindications

KEY LEARNINGS

- The core skills required to dry and style the hair using various methods
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students may bring their own model if preferred, otherwise a training head will be provided
- Models should arrive at 2:30pm and should have shoulder length hair
- Students and models must be at least 18 years of age
- Please bring you hairdressing kit with you including the following, hairdryer, brushes and sectioning clips
- 1 day 10am 4.30pm
- 5 CPD hours
- 10 CPD points



Course ref: 145227

£99/€120

P

REGINNER



Training provided by: training solutions



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

Selonservices







CLASSIC BRIDAL WEDDINGS, PROMS & PARTY

This course will focus on traditional and classic bridal hairstyles. The perfect bridal, prom and event hair course to build confidence in hair-up techniques.

TOP FEATURES

- Demonstrations on various techniques, including rolls, knots and buns
- Students will work on long hair mannequin heads to create 5 classic bridal and event hair looks
- Product recommendations, aftercare advice and price guidance
- Hair and scalp analysis, including consultation techniques and contraindications

KEY LEARNINGS

- The core skills required for foundation and classic bridal and event hair styling
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- A training head will be provided for the day
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 5.5 CPD hours



Course ref: 157387 £99/€120

Accredited by: PROFESSIONAL beautyCireC

Training provided by: training solutions

B m

EXAM

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

Salonservices Salonservices





TREND BRIDAL & EVENT HAIR UP

This trend-led course brings bridal techniques in line with current trends and fashions. Push back the classic, review and master bridal/event hair techniques.

TOP FEATURES

- Demonstrations on various techniques including weaving, chignons and bows
- Students will work on long hair mannequin heads to create 5 trend-led bridal and event hairstyles
- Product recommendations, aftercare advice and price guidance
- Hair and scalp analysis, including consultation techniques and contraindications

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to complete 5 trend-led bridal and event hairstyles
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- A training head will be provided for the day
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 5.5 CPD hours
- 11 CPD points





Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

Salonservices







RETRO & VINTAGE HAIR STYLING

Roll it, set it and style it, using modern styling techniques to create the classic looks of the golden vintage age hitting the latest fashion trends in hair styling and up doo's

TOP FEATURES

- Demonstrations on various retro and vintage styling techniques
- Students will work on long hair manneguin heads to create several retro and vintage themed styles
- Product recommendations, aftercare advice and price guidance
- Hair and scalp analysis, including consultation techniques and contraindications

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to complete 5 retro and vintage themed hairstyles
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- A training head will be provided on for day
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 5.5 CPD hours
- 11 CPD points







B

habia



This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses









PLAITING AND BRAIDING WORKSHOP

Learn how to master plaiting and braiding techniques.

TOP FEATURES

- Demonstrations on various styling techniques
- Students will work on long hair mannequin heads to create several plaited/ braided look
- Product recommendations, aftercare advice and price guidance
- Hair and scalp analysis, including consultation techniques and contraindications

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to complete styles that incorporate plaits and braids, including rope plaits and fashion plaits, using 2, 3 and 4 strands
- Full understanding of a wide range of plaiting and braiding skills suitable for various occasions
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- A training head will be provided for the day
- 1 day 10am 4.30pm
- 6.5 CPD hours
- 12 CPD points

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details



Course ref: 137154







Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

Selonservices



MICRO-LOOP & MICRO-RING HAIR EXTENSIONS (INCLUDING WEFT/RING APPLICATION)

During this practical workshop you'll learn the art of micro-loop and micro-ring hair extensions, including the application of wefts. Using the latest technology in hair extension methods you'll master the application process and learn how to create instant length, volume and fashion effects.

TOP FEATURES

- Demonstrations on how to apply, maintain and remove the micro-loop and micro-ring extensions, including weft application
- Learn how to create length, volume and colour placements
- Features and benefits of the extension system
- Product recommendations, aftercare advice and price guidance
- Hair and scalp analysis, including consultation techniques and contraindications

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to apply, maintain and remove micro-ring, micro-loop and weft hair extensions
- Consultation and aftercare for the client
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- 6 CPD hours



Course ref: 145236

£120/€140



Training provided by: training solutions

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

Selonservices

COLOUR REFRESHER LIGHTENING SKILLS

During this fun, interactive workshop, brush up on your colouring techniques and get to grips with a range of lightning skills. A perfect course for those looking to review, refresh and update their skills.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of colour application, Platinum lightening Technique, Foil Highlighting, Full Head lightening techniques
- Interactive essential colour theory
- Practical application of colour techniques
- Product recommendations and aftercare advice

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of foundation and core colouring principles and the skills required to relate these to your practical work
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- 6 CPD hours
- 9.5 CPD points

KIT REQUIRED 118641 Standard Mannequin Head I4" Brunette Relevant shades of the XP Family for use on the day

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details



Course ref: 165253







KIT PEQUIPED

11

INTERMEDIATE

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





BALAYAGE AND FREEHAND HAIRPAINTING

Freehand Colour Techniques Create ultimate colour results and master freehand colouring. Revive colour services in the salon with trend lead colour application techniques. This course is a practical hands on technique focused training session.

TOP FEATURES

- Freehand Hair Colouring using Signature Sectioning and Painting Patterns (Cloud, C,Y,W,V methods)
- Selecting Tools and Equipment
- Colour Melting
- Baby Lights / Microlights / Bronding
- Colour Contouring
- Trouble Shooting and Problem Solving

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of freehand hair painting techniques
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- 6.5 CPD hours

KIT REQUIRED	
	Emily Mannequin Head 14-18" Brunette Relevant shades of the XP Family for use on the day



Course ref: 165254

£104/€125



Training provided by: training solutions



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



salybeauty





COLOUR CORRECTION

This interactive practical workshop will show you how to maximize your earning potential by really understanding and building confidence in resolving colour problems in a hassle free and profitable way.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of hair lightening, pre-pigmentation, darkening and cleansing techniques and methods
- Product overview and recommendations
- Interactive theory, practical colour correction and colour case studies
- Aftercare and normalisation
- Hair and scalp analysis, including consultation techniques and contraindications

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of the practical and theoretical aspects of colour correction
- The skills and knowledge required to correct common colour problems
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- 6 CPD hours
- 10.5 CPD points

KIT REQUIRED	
118641 Standard Mannequin Head I4" Brunette Relevant shades of the XP Family for use on the day	

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details



Course ref: 145228





Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





> PROACADEMY { SCHWARZKOPF

BLONDE & BEYOND

One of the hardest things to achieve is the perfect blonde for each & every client that comes through the door. On this course we dive into how to achieve the perfect blonde & consider all the issues that pop up along the way, creative & inspiring .

TOP FEATURES

- Focused around the Schwarzkopf BlondMe range
- Full head, Balayage & Freehand techniques shown
- Theory, Videos & Practical sessions

KEY LEARNINGS

- Understand natural & pigmented hair
- Application techniques
- Product Use
- Neutralization
- Toning
- Retention & aftercare

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 5 CPD hours
- Course prices includes £20/€20 off Schwarzkopf product on the day

KIT REQUIRED	
118641	Standard Mannequin Head 14" Brunette

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details



Course ref: 548114



Accredited by: Schwarzkopf PROFESSIONAL Training provided by:

provided by: Schwarzkopf



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







LIGHTENING & TONING MASTERCLASS

Dive into the brand and get inspired by the endless colour possibilities whilst mastering lightening & toning techniques

TOP FEATURES

- In-depth technical education on how and when to use each lightening product in the range
- Understand how the underlying pigment dictates your colour choice and formula
- Practical session with a training head covering 3 techniques
- How to integrate Olaplex into all of your lightening services

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of the Mydentity lightening portfolio
- Step-by-step Guy Tang Signature Lightening Techniques
- Pre-toning
- Insight into the X-Press toners, Naked, Naked2U & Shadow Ash Collections

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- Course prices includes £20/€20 off Mydentity product on the day
- Course price includes a colour responsive training head for use on the day and to keep
- Please bring you hairdressing kit with you including the following tail comb, comb, sectioning clips, brushes, hairdryer, straightening Irons & an apron

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details



Course ref: 548112

Accredited by:

Training provided by: () SALON SUCCI



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses

🗟 salonservices



Add value to your colour business and reach those clients who are short on time. We will share 4 quick commercial colour techniques from balayage, ombré, glossing and highlighting along with 'get the look' ideas for you to refer to time and time again.

TOP FEATURES

- Trend led creative techniques including
- Balayage
- Ombré
- Highlights
- Glossing

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of application techniques
- Easy Consultation using digital tools
- Skills and knowledge required to create looks confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be 18 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 5 CPD hours
- Course price includes a colour responsive training head for use on the day and to keep
- Please bring you hairdressing kit with you including the following tail comb, wide tooth comb, sectioning clips, brushes & hairdryer



Course ref: 542108

£120/€140

INTERMEDIATE

Accredited by:

Training provided by:

L'ORÉAL Paris

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





L'ORÉAL **BALAYAGE & CREATIVE TONING**

PROACADEMY {

Inspire & help clients find what they are looking for. Look at what is current and on-trend followed by bespoke creating toning to suit your technique.

TOP FEATURES

- Balayage techniques
- · Creating the perfect blend
- Creative Toning Colour formulations
- Play with colours such as Lavender, Rose Gold & Silver

KEY LEARNINGS

- Understanding Balayage techniques & client consultations
- Formulating create colour mixes
- Easy Consultation using digital tools
- Skills and knowledge required to create looks confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be 18 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 5 CPD hours
- Course price includes a colour responsive training head for use on the day and to keep
- Please bring you hairdressing kit with you including the following tail comb, wide tooth comb, sectioning clips, brushes & hairdryer



Course ref: 548113

£120/€140

Accredited by:

Training provided by:

INTERMEDIATE

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



🗟 salvbeauty





WELLA BLEACH & TONE

How do I achieve the perfect full head blonde? Which Toner do I choose? On bleach & Tone we share the steps to success giving you the confidence to achieve a stunning blonde every time.

TOP FEATURES

- How to deal with chemically challenged hair and unrealistic expectations
- How to find and create the perfect toner

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of choosing the right colour for the right client during consultation
- The skills and knowledge required to bleach & tone hair
- Understanding of the blonde spectrum from cool pearls to rose golds

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 17 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1/2 day 10am 1pm or 2pm-5pm
- 3 CPD hours



Course ref: 548119



Accredited by:

Training provided by:

INTERMEDIATE

WELLA PROFESSIONALS

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



WELLA EXPRESS COLOUR CORRECTION

Do your clients like to change their hair colour on a regular basis? Come along to this interactive session to gain hints and tips so you are equipped to tackle every request. Get the confidence you require to complete those colour change requests.

TOP FEATURES

- Learn unique mixing methods to lighten, darken or remove unwanted tones from the hair
- Develop a deeper understanding of colour problems and how to find the best solutions

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of choosing the right colour for the right client during consultation
- The skills and knowledge required to tackle colour problems



.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 17 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1/2 day 10am 1pm or 2pm-5pm
- 3 CPD hours

Course ref: 548120



Accredited by:

.

Training provided by: WELL

INTERMEDIATE

.

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





WELLA EXPRESS BALAYAGE & BLEND

This hands on session will teach you quick speedy ways to get a variety of different creative results using tools, foils and hands

TOP FEATURES

- Explore express techniques to achieve the perfect blend & colour melt
- Understanding of colour placement
- Create quick & current results on the hair

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of choosing the right colour for the right client during consultation
- The skills and knowledge required to create perfect creative colour mixtures and bespoke balayage looks on clients

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 17 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 6 CPD hours
- Please bring you hairdressing kit with you including the following tail comb, sectioning clips, brushes & hairdryer

KIT REQUIRED	
130889	Emily Mannequin Head 14-18" Brunette

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details



Course ref: 548121



Accredited by:

Training provided by:



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



CLASSIC CUTTING WORKSHOP

With interactive demonstrations and practical learning, this cutting course provides a solid foundation to those who need to refresh their skills or have just completed a hairdressing qualification and want to boost their confidence.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of cutting, blow-drying and styling techniques
- Demonstration from the educator and 2 practical sessions
- Client consultation techniques, including how to recommend the correct cut for different head and face shapes

KEY LEARNINGS

- Clear understanding of foundation hair cutting principles
- Completion of 2 practical sessions 1 on longer layered hair and 1 on shorter graduated hair
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students may bring their own model (female only) if preferred, however we recommend you work on a training head to gain the most from the course
- Models should arrive at 12:30pm with longer hair, 2:30pm with shorter hair
- Models and students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- Venue to provide live model or suitable training head for educator demonstration at 10.30am
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- 6 CPD hours
- 12 CPD points
- Please bring your professional hairdressing kit to include the following Scissors, Combs, Brushes and a hairdryer

KIT REQUIRED	
130889	Standard Mannequin Head 14-18" Brunette

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details



Course ref: 157394



KIT REQUIRED

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447



ADVANCED CUTTING -WORKSHOP

Asymmetry, disconnections and creative techniques all combined to create commercial styles. Suitable for existing hairdressers and stylists who are looking to refine and develop their skills.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of restyling techniques
- Demonstration from the educator and 2 practicals a highly creative cutting practical on a training head and a more high street look on a live model
- Client consultation techniques

KEY LEARNINGS

- A clear understanding of advanced cutting techniques and restyling methods
- The skills and knowledge required to adapt these methods for the needs of commercial clients
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students may bring their own model (female only) if preferred, however we recommend you work on a training head to gain the most from the course
- Models should arrive at 2pm and should be prepared to have a restyled hair cut
- Students and models must be at least 18 years of age
- Students are required to have previously obtained a hairdressing NVQ/VRQ level 2 or equivalent
- Venue to provide live model or suitable training head for educator demonstration at 10.30am
- 1 day 10am 4.30pm
- 5 CPD hours
- 12 CPD points
- Please bring your professional hairdressing kit to include the following Scissors, Combs, Brushes and a hairdryer

KIT REQUIRED

130889

Standard Mannequin Head 14-18" Brunette

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details





Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447







ULTIMATE MALE GROOMING

Man brows, manicured moustaches and groomed guys! Master the latest trends in male grooming techniques. You will be guided by an expert barbering educator through these highly profitable, fast and effective treatments that will grow your client base and boost earnings. Bringing you the most up-to-date products and techniques.

TOP FEATURES

- Full understanding of beard shaping and colouring
- Review of facial hair, brow, ears and nostril hair removal using waxing and threading techniques
- Marketing and promotional advice
- Client consultation techniques

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to perform the latest trend of male grooming
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Models should arrive at 2pm
- Hair should be grown on the arms, legs, nostrils and ears
- Models should have facial hair, be skin tested for beard/brow tinting and able to have hair removal performed on the nostrils, brows, temples, upper cheeks and ears using a combination of techniques
- Models and students must be at least 18 years of age
- Students are required to have obtained an NVQ level 2 or equivalent in hairdressing, barbering or beauty therapy or have at least 2 years commercial experience in at least 1 of those areas
- 1 day 10am 5pm
- 6.5 CPD hours
- 12 CPD points

KIT REQUIRED
Scissors

This course is run by request only Please contact you local training room store for details



Course ref: 542120



: Training provided by: training solutions



Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







INTRODUCTION TO BARBERING

Developed by Mike Taylor Education, the Introduction to Barbering course is the perfect way to teach you how much this profession has to offer.

TOP FFATURFS

- No previous experience required
- Complimentary copy of Mike Taylor Education's Barbering **Resource Book**
- Detailed introduction into the barbering trade
- · Practical session featuring essential skills and an overview of products

KEY LEARNINGS

• Full understanding of holding and palming scissors, clipper work and the rules for cutting men's hair

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students must be at least 16 years of age
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 7 CPD hours

KI	KIT REQUIRED	
12	120705 Salon Services Brad Gents Head with Bea	



Course ref: 542105

£150/€175



Training provided by:

.



BEGINNER KIT REQUIRED





🖸 salybeauty



TRADITIONAL BARBERING

The Traditional Barbering course is the most thorough path to becoming a barber. Throughout the day, students will learn about the quintessentially British history of barbering and why it's so important to give tribute to tradition.

TOP FEATURES

- Practical session where students will practice scissor-overcomb techniques and perform a short clipper-comb taper cut
- The history of barbering
- Overview of cutting tools

KEY LEARNINGS

- Cutting different shapes using traditional barbering techniques
- Learn how to carry out scissor-over-comb, layer-overcomb techniques, clipper-over comb, tapering and flat-top techniques
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Students may bring up to 1-2models (male only) if preferred or work on the gents head
- Model(s) should arrive at 12.30
- Students and models must be at least 16 years of age
- Students are required to have some hair or barbering experience or be enrolled on a current hair course
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 7 CPD hours

KIT REQUIRED	
Scissors	
	Clipper
120705	Salon Services Brad Gents Head with Beard Scissors



Course ref: 165258

£150/€175







Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





SHAVE DAY

PROACADEMY {

This course celebrates everything involved in a traditional British wet shave; from working with crisp hot towels, to learning delicate forehand and backhand razor techniques that will allow you to perform perfect full and partial shaves.

TOP FEATURES

- Review of different razor techniques and working with hot towels
- Practical session where students will perform a shave
- Overview of products

KEY LEARNINGS

- The skills and knowledge required to perform an open razor shave and apply hot and cold towels
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently



ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Model should arrive at 1pm
- Models should arrive with 2-3 days worth of hair growth
- Students and models must be at least 16 years of age
- Suitable for beginners
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 7 CPD hours

Course ref: 165256

£150/€175

BEGINNER





.

Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses







FADES AND BLADES

The Fades & Blades course teaches students everything they need to know about how to create some of the most fashionable hairstyles and beards in the world of barbering.

TOP FEATURES

- Practical session where students will perform a fade and practice shaving the beard line
- Learn how to use the foil shaver for skin fades
- Overview of cutting tools

KEY LEARNINGS

- Full understanding of beard trimming and shaping, outlining beards with a blade and tight skin fading
- Health and safety knowledge to carry out the service confidently

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- Models should arrive at 1pm
- Models should arrive with a beard and short hair
- Students and models must be at least 16 years of age
- Students are required to have some hair or barbering experience or be enrolled on a current hair course
- Please bring you barbering kit with you including a hairdryer and clipper
- 1 day 10am 4pm
- 7 CPD hours



Course ref: 165259

£150/€175







Call our friendly team for more information on choosing the perfect course for you: UK 0330 123 5447 In the trade? Book online at salon-services.com/training • New to hair & beauty? Book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses





Industry renowned hair and beauty training courses brought to you by



Selected beginners courses are also available for non-registered professionals to book online at sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses









BOOK TODAY



ONLINE: salon-services.com/training sallybeauty.co.uk/training-courses



EMAIL: training@salon-services.com



PHONE: 0330 123 5447* (UK) 1890 253 405* (ROI)

IN STORE: Book in at your local Salon Services, Sally or Sally Beauty store

Sally Ground Floor, Inspired, Easthampstead Road, Bracknell RG12 IYQ

*Calls are charged at a local rate. Calls are mobile friendly within the UK, included in any inclusive minutes from your phone provider. Mobile and other network costs may vary in ROI.